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TAKE A LOOK AT WHAT'S
INSIDE:

DISTRICT GOVERNOR MESSAGE

I HOPE EVERYONE HAD A JOYFUL HOLIDAY SEASON AND WISH ALL A HEALTHY AND HAPPY NEW
YEAR!  OF COURSE WE ALL HAVE TO GET BACK TO WORK, AND FOR ROTARIANS IT IS TIME TO
CONTINUE TO STRENGTHEN OUR CLUBS, SERVE OUR COMMUNITIES, AND TRAIN OUR NEW LEADERS. 
 DGE JACK COHEN HAS BEEN PREPARING THE TRAINING PROGRAM FOR OUR PRESIDENT ELECTS AND
WE WISH HIM WELL ON HIS UPCOMING FINAL TRAINING FOR HIS UPCOMING YEAR STARTING IN JULY. 
 THANK YOU JACK FOR PROVIDED DATES FOR UPCOMING TRAINING OPPORTUNITIES AND THEY CAN
BE FOUND AT THE END OF THIS NEWSLETTER.

JANUARY IS VOCATIONAL SERVICE MONTH, IN 1940 ROTARY INTERNATIONAL DEFINED THE OBJECT OF
VOCATIONAL SERVICE “TO ENCOURAGE AND FOSTER: HIGH ETHICAL STANDARDS IN BUSINESS AND
PROFESSIONS; THE RECOGNITION OF THE WORTHINESS OF ALL USEFUL OCCUPATIONS; THE
DIGNIFYING BY EACH ROTARIAN OF HIS OCCUPATION AS AN OPPORTUNITY TO SERVE SOCIETY.”
TODAY’S ROTARIANS STILL PRIDE THEMSELVES ON BEING ABLE TO USE THEIR PROFESSIONAL
STATURE AND KNOWLEDGE TO MAKE THINGS HAPPEN WORLDWIDE, WHEREVER THERE IS A NEED
FOR CHANGE.  ONE OUTSTANDING VOCATIONAL PROGRAM THAT IS FAIRLY NEW TO ROTARY IS
ROTARY WORKS. IT IS A PROGRAM OFFERED TO ROTARIANS AND ROTORACTORS WHO ARE
EXPERIENCING CAREER TRANSITIONS. TO LEARN MORE GO TO THE ROTARY WORKS WEBSITE AT
WWW.RIZONES33-34.ORG/ROTARYWORKS.

TIME FLIES WHEN YOU ARE BUSY AND HAVING FUN AND AS I WAS TOLD TO EXPECT, THE YEAR IS
FLYING BY WITH HALF OF MY YEAR AS DISTRICT GOVERNOR ALREADY BEHIND ME.  HOWEVER, THERE
IS STILL MUCH TO DO.  ALONG WITH TRYING TO GROW OUR DISTRICT IN CLUB MEMBERSHIP, I WILL BE
WORKING WITH OUR DISTRICT AND ZONE COMMITTEES TO ALSO GROW THROUGH ADDITION OF
ROTARACT, SATELLITE CLUBS, AND OTHER NON TRADITIONAL ALTERNATIVES.  IF YOU SEE AN
OPPORTUNITY IN YOUR AREA OR A NEIGHBORING COMMUNITY PLEASE REACH OUT TO MYSELF, JUDY
HUGHES ON ANY QUESTIONS ABOUT ROTARACT, OR KEN FLEESON FOR INNOVATIVE CLUB
ALTERNATIVES..

I ALSO WISH TO REVISIT EACH OF YOUR CLUBS ONCE AGAIN, FOR AN EVENT OR FUNDRAISER YOU
MAY BE HAVING, THEREFORE PLEASE BE REMINDED TO FORWARD YOUR NOTICES AND
ANNOUNCEMENTS.  NOT ONLY WILL I TRY TO ATTEND, BUT WE WISH TO ADD THEM TO OUR DISTRICT
CALENDAR AND POSSIBLY THE NEWSLETTER.

UNTIL THEN, VIVE LE ROTARY,
DG RICK TOTE
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ROTARY DISTRICT 7280 CALENDAR

 JANUARY 2022 - VOCATIONAL SERVICE MONTH
         JANUARY 16-20, 2022        INTERNATIONAL ASSEMBLY, ORLANDO, FLORIDA

 FEBRUARY 2022 - PEACEBUILDING AND CONFLICT PREVENTION MONTH
         FEBRUARY 19-21, 2022       PRE-PETS
         FEBRUARY 23, 2022           ROTARY'S 117TH ANNIVERSARY

 MARCH 2022 - WATER, SANITATION, AND HYGIENE MONTH
         MARCH 4-6, 2022                TRIDISTRICT PETS (PRESIDENT ELECT TRAINING     
                                                       SEMINAR), STATE COLLEGE, PA
         MARCH 14-18, 2022             WORLD ROTARACT WEEK
         MARCH 31, 2022                   PREREGISTRATION DISCOUNT ENDS FOR THE R I 
                                                       CONVENTION

 APRIL 2022 - MATERNAL AND CHILD HEALTH MONTH
         APRIL 23, 2022                     DISTRICT ASSEMBLY

 MAY 2022 - YOUTH SERVICE MONTH
         MAY 13-15, 2022                   DISTRICT 7280 CONFERENCE, CLARION, PA

 JUNE 2022 - ROTARY FELLOWSHIP MONTH
         JUNE 4-8, 2022                    ROTARY INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION, HOUSTON 
                                                       TEXAS, USA

 2023
  JANUARY 8-12, 2023                  ROTARY INTERNATIONAL ASSEMBLY
  MAY 12-15, 2023                         DISTRICT 7280 CONFERENCE
  MAY 27-31, 2023                         ROTARY INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION(AUSTRALIA)
 


